From: registrar

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Monday, February 22, 2021 2:47:31 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 19, 2021 11:20 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment _

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Bruce Peto

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

When I built my cottage 20 years ago I considered being off grid and built the roof oriented for solar. The costs in
2001 for solar panels and batteries made connecting to Hydro One the most cost effective choice. With your
planned rate increases and substantially lower costs for solar panels, being off grid is now a competitive option.

If you want me as a customer then keep the rates competitive! I’'m a phone call away from pulling the plug on Hydro
One.

-- Attachment --





